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Stars of the Week 

3C Luca 

3K Jasmine 

4F Omar 

4P Summer 

WN Zack 

5C Sienna  

5D Alex 

6G Paige 

6T Jack 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 24th November: Year 3 cinema trip 

Thursday 25th November: Y6 Film Night 5.30-7.30pm 

Friday 26th November: Values day-wear green & Y5 cinema 
trip 

Thursday 2nd December: Whole school theatre trip to Sale 
Waterside (The Not So Ugly Sisters) 

Friday 3rd December: Own clothes day for chocolate 

Thursday 9th December: Parent meetings for years 4, 5 &6       
            Y5 film night, 5.30pm-7.30pm 

Friday 10th December: Christmas Fair (in the school day-
children only) 

Monday 13th December: Parent meetings 3.45pm-6.30pm 

Tuesday 14th December: Y5&6 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 15th December: Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 16th December: Y3 & 4 Christmas Party 

Monday 20th December:  

Tuesday 21st December: and break up for Christmas 

Tuesday 4th January: Back to school 

 

Please be aware that as Trafford have advised schools to 
remain in outbreak measures, we have made the difficult 
decision to cancel our usual Carol Services. We will be 
celebrating in a slightly different way and will be sharing 
these experiences with you over dojo. 

It is also likely that we will be running an amended version 
of our Christmas Fair which will run throughout the school 
day. 

Dream Big Day 

Today was our very first ‘Dream Big’ day at 

Moorlands and we certainly dreamt big! We 

had sports stars, surgeons, artists, gymnasts, 

dancers, builders, chefs and lots, lots more. 

It was a wonderful sight to see all the happy 

excited faces coming into school and hear all 

about their dreams and aspirations. 

Thank you for supporting this event. 
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Parents Meetings 

You have received an email to let you know that the    booking system for parents meetings for years 4, 5, 6 and WN is open. 

Please click on the link to book a slot. 

Year 3 have already had their parent meetings earlier on in the term.  

Thank you. 

Values day 

 

We are celebrating another one of our school values-respect and value on Friday 26th 

November by wearing something green. Children can wear our usual school   uniform 

or  could add to it with a pair of green socks or alternatively wear a completely  

different green outfit. 

The children will be learning more about respecting and valuing others. 

 

Enhanced Measures in Trafford Early Years and Education Settings 
 
We have again been informed that the enhanced measures are to continue in Trafford due to the high levels of infection 
locally. This will be reviewed again on the 29th November. The measures continue to include: 

 
· face coverings for secondary pupils, 
· face coverings for all staff, 
· daily LFD testing for household contacts, 
· routine LFD asymptomatic testing, 
· reinforcing face covering during travel, 
· parents/carers wearing face coverings during drop off and collection. 
 

Whole School Theatre Trip 

We have booked a whole school trip to Sale Waterside 

Theatre to see ‘The Not So Ugly Sisters’ on Thursday 2nd 

December. 

Please find payment details on ParentPay. 

 

Film Night for Y6 

It is film night for year 6 children on Thursday 25th      

November. 

The evening starts at 5.30pm and ends at 7.30pm. Please 

drop off at the main front door and collect from the back 

hall doors. 


